GULF STATES UTILITIES COMFPANY

February 15, 1985 1
RBG- 20,164
File No. G9.5, G9.8.6.2

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Kegulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

River Bend Station - Unit |
Docket No. 50-458

Enclosed for your review are two copies of the River Bend Station
(RBS) High Energy Line Break (HELB) Evaluation Report (Effect on
Nonsafety-Related Control Components). This report 1is provided in
response to the Staff's Request for Additional Information 421.004 and
RBS Safety Evaluation Report (SER) Confirmatory Item No. 41.

Sincerely,

ltia ]

J. E. Booker

Manager-Fngineering |
Nuclear Fuels & Licensing

River Bend Nuclear Group
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